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Monash Men’s Shed Inc. at Bogong Reserve,  
1/49-77 Bogong Avenue, Glen Waverley, Victoria, Australia, 3150   
Phone 9561 8557        January  2021 

COVID-19 Update  
The latest changes that have been made to the COVID-19 Safety 
Action Plan, are that it is now not compulsory to wear facemasks 
whilst inside the Shed facilities; although the wearing of masks is 
still recommended. 

We have placed our QR Code next to the attendance sign in sheet.  
If you’re able to, we’d appreciate your using the QR Code in 
addition to physically signing in.  Remember that we have been 

able to double the number of people in each area as 

We still need to improve our signing out at home-going time, though.  Please feel free to 
remind each other that this is important for both our insurance provider and for COVID-19 
tracing 

Annual General Meeting Results  
 

The Annual General Meeting held on Wednesday 23rd December 

returned the following Shed Members to the  

Committee of Management: 

 President: Greg Male 

Vice President:  Gary Cornell 

Secretary: Clive Allen 

Treasurer:  Greg Male 

General Committee Members:   

 Maurie Turner  Geoff Gaylard

 Les Cowell     Barry Roberts 

 

The day-to-day operations continue to be looked after by our 

Shed Coordinator and the team leaders of the different 

activities carried out by Shed Members. 

 

  

 

Congratulations to all the appointees 

and we thank them for undertaking the 

leadership of our shed for 2021 

Do not hesitate to contact any of the 

Committee Members to introduce 

yourself or to discuss shed matters 

 

OPENING HOURS: 
Monday to Saturday 9.30 to 1:30 
Closed only on Sundays,  
Good Friday, ANZAC and Christmas Day 
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Team Leaders 

The team leaders of the different Shed activities are: 

Art:     Don Bladier 
Catering:   John Gillies 
Electronics:    Clive Allen 
Gardening:     Robbie Williams 
Information Technology:  Colin Chippindall 
Lead-lighting:    Jim Hughson 
Metal workshop:    Haig Jason 
Model workshop:    George Elliston 
Paint workship:   Ray Hanson 
Projects:     Don McPherson 
Quartermaster:    John Schwarzman 
Social:    Noel Angwin 
Welfare:     Phil Terry 
Wood workshop:    Maurie Turner 

 

Boss Cocky Roster 

When the Shed is open on Saturdays, Public Holidays and other times that the Shed 

Co-Ordinator is not working, senior members of the Shed act as Duty Officers – with 

the title of Boss Cocky.   

Please remember that those Shed members who volunteer as Boss Cocky have not 

been trained to operate, teach or supervise all of the specialist tools that we have.  

So, please accept this gentle reminder to organise, with the team leaders, a 

mutually convenient time for you be trained up on the machines you wish to use. 

We have some gaps in our Boss Cocky Roster for the rest of the year.  Please let 

Aden know if there is a Public Holiday that you are not planning on being away for 

and would be willing to man the Shed. 

 

Garage Sale 
 

Unfortunately the Garage Sale that we had planned for the Australia Day weekend 

could not go ahead.  We have decided to wait awhile for further relaxing of COVID-

19 rules before we push ahead with organising another. 
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Card Games 

For those interested in playing card 
games, these will resume at 09:30 on 
Tuesday and Thursday mornings 
starting from Tuesday 9th February in 
Bogong Hall    
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

New Supporter of the Shed 
 

We welcome David Chen and his business YHI Power as supporters of our Shed for 2021. 

David has offered generous discounts on batteries to all shed members and their families. 

David can be contacted 03 9588 1888 to discuss all your battery needs. 

Just mention the Monash Men’s Shed! 

Look out for the YHI Power brands. 

                               

         

 

Thanks also to Colin Smith for introducing his friend David to the shed  
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Christmas Lunch Supporter 
 

 

 

There have been many good deeds at the Shed but this may be the best of all. 

Thank you to our Partners and Supporters 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

HELPLINES 
beyondblue 24 hr. 1300 22 4636  Lifeline:  13 11 14 Suicide Call Back Service: 1300 659 467 

Men’s Line: 1300 78 99 78    Veterans Line: 1800 011 046      

Men’s Referral Service for help to avoid domestic violence: 1300 766 491    

Emergency Services:   000  

Grief Line: 03 9935 7400 12-3pm 7 days     Pain Management Line: 1300 340 357    

Sane Australia:   1800 18 7263         Mind Australia Carer Helpline:   1300 554 660 
 

                                                       

        

                                         

          

    

 

 

  CITY OF MONASH  WAVLINK                 

 

  KERRY RD BAKERY 

        

We were pleased to introduce a new 

supporter of the shed at our Christmas 

luncheon. 

Pat and Dave from Deeds Brewing 

generously provided us refreshments for 

our celebration. 

A visit to the Brewery is planned for 2021 

and in the interim check out their range of 

beers at your usual liquor outlet. 

 

http://mrs.org.au/

